
Crisis Awareness Training provides participants possible physical examples
of physical and emotional signs that a co-worker, family member, friend, or

the employee themselves may be in crisis after a traumatic event. This can be
brought about by an incident at work, in their personal life, or as the result of

the cumulative effects of exposure to traumatic situations. Everyone's
reactions to trauma are unique to that person, but this course gives some
possible signs and symptoms, as well as techniques, to help someone who

may benefit from assistance. 
 

Issues discussed include: physical, cognitive, and emotional responses to
trauma; alcohol/drug issues; techniques and strategies for working through

the effects of a traumatic incident.
 

 Ohio Fire Chiefs' Association Training Facility 
450 W. Wilson Bridge Road; Suite 160

Worthington, OH 43085
 

Questions? Contact OFCA at info@ohiofirechiefs.org or (614) 410-6322

The Ohio Fire Chiefs' Association 

Hosts
"Crisis Awareness Training" 

 Presented by Steven Click, First Responder
Liaison, Ohio Mental Health & Addiction Services

The two-day Winter Symposium is a great way to network with members
of the Ohio Fire Chiefs' Association, but is also the perfect opportunity to

pick up some new information - or have a refresher on topics you may
already be familiar with. 

 
In conjunction with the Winter Symposium, the OFCA is hosting Steven

Click, First Responder Liaison, Ohio Mental Health & Addiction Services. 
 

We have TWO sessions available - Tuesday, March 3, 2020 from 8:30
AM - 11:30 AM OR Wednesday, March 4, 2020 from 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM

at the Ohio Fire Chiefs' Association Training Facility.
 
 You do not have to be attending the Winter Symposium 

to attend the workshop. 

COST: Free for OFCA Members


